From: ICME-15 - TSG notifications@eorganiser.com.au
Subject: [EXT] ICME-15 TSG Submission Notification
Date: December 8, 2023 at 11:07 AM
To: strutme strutme@auburn.edu

CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn.

Dear Marilyn E.,

Thank you for your submission for consideration for the 15M International Congress on Mathematics Education being held in Sydney,
Australia from 7 to 14 July 2024.

On behalf of the Topic Study Group team, we are delighted to inform you that your submission, as detailed below, has been accepted. In
addition, you are invited to submit an extended paper (up to 8 pages) for inclusion in the Congress program. You will need to submit your
extended paper by 16 February 2024.

Please indicate whether you accept this invitation to extend your paper by 15 December 2023. Please do this by contacting the Co-chairs of
the TSG directly. You can find their email addresses by downloading the Description paper for the TSG. Once you are in contact with the
Co-chairs they can advise you on the aspects of the paper they suggest can be expanded.

Topic Study Group: Strand B - TSG 4.2: Preservice mathematics teacher education for the secondary level

Paper ID: 1719

Paper Title: Fostering Well Prepared Beginning Secondary Mathematics Teachers Via the Paired Placement Clinical Residency
Model

An important consequence of this acceptance is that your paper (whether you choose to extend it or not) will be published in the
proceedings of the ICME-15 Topic Study Groups. Publication of your paper will be subject to your approval and as indicated by you when
initially uploading your submission for review. The published proceedings of papers and posters will be open access, have an ISBN, and be
downloadable as a PDF. Copyright of papers and posters included in these proceedings will be retained with individual authors.

Further instructions for submitting your extended paper will be provided in the coming weeks if you accept this offer.

All accepted authors are required to register and pay to attend the Congress by Sunday 31 March 2024. This qualifies you for the early bird
discount. Any author not registered by this date will have consideration of their paper removed from the program. To register for the
Congress, please click here.

The support you have shown for the Congress is greatly appreciated and we look forward to your involvement in the program. Should you
have any questions regarding any of the above information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards,
ICME-15 Congress TSG team
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